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Dear Ms Gomes,

Many thanks for your message of 14 March 2017 in which you inform me that you intend to ask the European 

Ombudswoman to investigate the case of Mrs Roelie Post.

Following your earlier 2015 letter, I had raised the situation of Mrs Roelie Post with Vice-President Georgieva, 

and this matter has been followed up by Directorate-General Human Resources. Since Commissioner Oettinger 

is now responsible for Human Resources, I am passing on your latest message to him fora reply.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Ana Maria Gomes, MEP

European Parliament 
Rue Wiertz 
1047 BRUSSELS

Email: anamaria.gomes @ europarl. europa, eu
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